
COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

For Immediate Release       31st March 2023  
 

Cargill Andean Agribusiness B.V. (the “Company”) 
 

Change of auditor  
 

The Company has appointed Baker Tilly (Netherlands) N.V. as auditor of the Company, with 
effect from the FY2023 audit.    
 
For further information in relation to the above announcement, please contact the 
Company as follows:  
 
Harold Poelma  
Tel. +31 (0) 20 500 6000  
Email: Harold_Poelma@cargill.com 


